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This Sunday is the first Sunday of Lent. We will start our Lenten Sermon Series titled "Where your Heart
Is. "This Sunday we will look at Matthew 6: 19-21 and explore what Jesus means when he says " where
your treasure is, there your heart will be also." Looking forward to worshipping with you via Zoom on
Sunday.
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Dear fellow travelers

How has your week gone? Are you surviving the snow and the ice? Have you been out and
about in nature recently? As | look at pictures from Texas, | wonder if they are enjoying this
winter season. A friend who moved down there to get away from winter posted a short video of
her husband using the leaf blower to move the snow from their walk, a different way to use a
tool and solve a problem. It really depends on your perspective how life is going. How could you
look at things differently?

We have started our Lenten journey to the cross with a lovely joint service on Wednesday
evening, which was led by the First Congregational Church of Lebanon in union with the
Lebanon and White River Methodist churches and our church and Greater Hartford
Congregational Church. We look forward to the opportunity to worship jointly with them at
sunrise in Colburn Park this Easter. Stay tuned for more details.

A thank you to all those who restocked our food pantry. It is filled with many great items. Thank
you to Dick and Lorinda Poirier for taking the food in the church up to the Haven last week. We
now have the Food Bin out of the Sanctuary and it is now just inside by the parking lot door for
easy access.

Looking for people to help with technology and we are willing to train you, if you are interested
please contact the office.

The first drive thru supper will be happening on Saturday, March 13, 5 to 6:30 pm. It will be a
corned beef and cabbage supper and will $15 per person. More details to follow.

Women's Fellowship continues to meet and discuss the book, The Book of Joy. We will be
discussing pages 223-250 next Thursday, February 25 at 9 am.

Faithfully

Nancy Simpson
for WLCC




